
Internet Safety for Teens

Presented by Officer Vlad Akopian, Glendale Police Department

Thursday, January 7, 2021 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Officer Akopian will discuss ways teens can steer clear of internet 

traps and predators. Learn tips to avoid internet 

scams, and feel more secure when online.

To register, or for more information, call or email John at (818) 937-7247 
or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gov

 Follow us at @MyGlendaleTeens or #MyGlendaleTeens

Youth & Family Services Presents:

Virtual Teen Night Out
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